
Hi there, 
 
I’m very concerned to hear that the council may be closing this Centre to the community and 
handing the premises over to Dundonald Gymnastics.  
 
I have been using this Centre since 2009 to run a small community exercise class. My 
concern not only lies with losing a place to keep this going but for everything else that takes 
place there. Afterschool clubs, jo jingles, walking football, handball, badminton, squash, 
dance classes, kids parties the list goes on! So many activities are held hear that serve the 
community in so many different ways. It helps to bring people together and enables people of 
all ages and backgrounds to be more active and have the opportunity to take part in various 
activities.  
 
With so many new builds in Troon too as the population expands where will we have if 
Muirhead Activity Centre goes? If anything it should be invested in not closed off to the 
public. 
 
I hope there will be a change and this doesn’t go ahead! Would be a huge loss to the 
community. Please keep me informed of any news and changes or if there’s anything else I 
can do. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you soon.  
 
Kindest Regards 
 

  
 

 


